Notice Regarding the Operations of “Japanese Cuisine Oshima” and “Sushi Kanroku”.

We would like to share this notice we received from Oshima Co., Ltd. regarding the
change in operations for “Sushi Kanroku” and “Japanese Cuisine Oshima”, which are

located on the 3rd floor of this hotel.

Note

“Sushi Kanroku" is closed as of November 18,2018

“Japanese Cuisine Oshima” will have days off during dinner time

Starting on November 21, “Japanese Cuisine Oshima” will be closed on Sundays and
Wednesdays for dinner.

For more details please kindly contact “Japanese Cuisine Oshima” (TEL 03-5564-8080) .
We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause you, and kindly ask for your

continued patronage.



